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Newfoundland i
Labrador

Smoke-Free Workplace Policy

Effective September 27, 2023, as part of the Government of Newfoundland
and Labrador’s commitment to improving the well-being of residents,
smoking/vaping is not permitted on government property including
buildings, grounds, vehicles and parking lots.

Help to Quit Smoking/Vaping

Employees who want to quit smoking/vaping are encouraged to
contact the Newfoundland and Labrador Smokers’ Helpline.

Financial assistance will be available to employees who take part
in a recognized smoking cessation program.

Visit www.smokershelp.net

For information, contact Human Resources Service Centre at
¢ 1.888.729.7690
e HRClientServiceCentre@gov.nl.ca

Well-Being NL *




